
 

 

 

ADDENDUM 1 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
C00055-00002340 

for 
Hospital Feasibility Study 

 
 

Date of Addendum: April 5, 2022 
 
Issuing Office:  Columbia County Public Health 
   Michael Paul, Director, Columbia County Public Health (SPC) 
   230 Strand St.  
   St. Helens, OR  97051 
   Phone: (971) 225-8030 
   E-mail:  michael.paul@columbiacountyor.gov 
 
 
This addendum is being issued for the following purposes: 
 

1. Notify Potential Proposers of allowing electronic submission of Proposals. 
2. Notify Potential Proposers of the new closing date for Proposals to be received by. 

 
All other sections of the original RFP issued March 7, 2022 remain unchanged. 
 
  

1. Potential Proposers may submit electronic Proposals by email to the SPC as noted above. 
2. New Closing Date and Time has been changed to Wednesday, April 20, 2022 by 4:30 

pm.  
 
 

End of Addendum 1 
RFP #C00055-00002340 
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